
I own one rental property and have had to ask 2 renters to move in the 7 years I've had the house. 

I am very respectful of my tenants but that has not always been returned. 

RENTAL OWNERS WILL SELL AND REAP A HEFTY PROFIT rather than face possible 

punishment for a NO CAUSE eviction. That would result in even few rentals available and 

stricter criteria for renters.  

 

There are better ways to reduce problems. 

VOTE NO ON 2004!! 

 

Respectfully,  

Diane E, Rogers 

Eugene 

 


